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February 10, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about immigration raids. These raids are reported to be

extensive and arbitrary, deporting many people based only on immigration

status. The fear and destruction which this is causing to our communities

will greatly weaken the country.

Please assure me that you will reign in these excessive actions.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from the personal security felt here.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


